
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 
Netball Tournament                1st February 2024  

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
You child has been selected to play in a mixed netball tournament at Bournemouth School for Girls 
on the afternoon of Wednesday 7th February 2024, representing Hill View Primary. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch/ water bottle and should wear their PE kit (including a dark 
coloured tracksuit and trainers) and a warm coat, as the tournament will take place outside. Pupils 
may not be playing for the whole time, so warm clothing will be essential when not on court. 
 
Pupils will be transported to and from BSG by school minibus, leaving at lunchtime and returning to 
school by 1600. It is possible that we may be back at school before the end of the school day. If 
collecting siblings, please check in with their class teacher as we may already have returned! 
 
Please complete the form below as soon as possible, giving permission for your child to attend the 
Netball tournament on Wednesday 7th February2024.  
 
If for any reason your child is unable to attend the tournament, please let me know ASAP.   
 
I appreciate this is short notice, but I know this will be a great opportunity for pupils to demonstrate 
the fabulous netball skills they have acquired while attending our Thursday morning club. 
 
In addition, please note that Thursday 8th February 2024 will be the final Netball Club this year. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Bonds 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 
Netball Tournament – Wednesday afternoon 7th February 2024 
 
 Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………. Class: ….………..…………………  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Netball tournament on Wednesday 7th February. 
 
Please tick as appropriate:  
 

���I will collect my child from school at the end of the school day with their sibling or via the front 
office at 4pm. 
 

���I give permission for my child to walk home after returning to school  

 
 

 
 


